
Pac	Meeting	Minutes																																																																																																	January	9,	2017	

Samuel	Robertson	Technical	Secondary	School	

Parent	Advisory	Committee	
Attendance:	

Loreen	Martin,	Peggy	Loran,	Sabrina	Mattson,	Jill	Ogloff,	Diana	Campbell,	Nancy	
McNeil,		Barba	Taylor	

	

1. Call	to	order	7:05	
2. Approve	minutes	from	November	21	meeting	–	Approved	

Approve	minutes	from	December	15	meeting	–	Approved	
3. Committee	Reports	

New	 amount	 in	 gaming	 account	 is	 $17,783.66.	 	 This	 amount	 reflects	 5	
cheques	written	 for	purchases	 this	 school	 year	 and	$4502.62	outstanding	
from	2014/2015	school	year	that	we	are	still	waiting	for	invoices	from	the	
district	to	pay	them.	
DPAC	–	Nov.	24	at	MRSS	
Went	over	Gr.	8	registration	process	which	opens	on	Feb	15	
Gr.	8	visit	evenings	will	happen	in	February,	Gr.	7	visit	day	is	May	31	
BCCPAC	–	DPAC	has	decided	to	not	pay	the	registration	fee	of	$75.00	for	each	
school	to	belong	to	this.		As	it	does	not	meet	the	criteria	of	the	gaming	funds	
account,	we	are	not	able	to	pay	this	as	we	have	no	general	fund.			
Someone	 from	 BCCPAC	 is	 coming	 to	 the	 Feb.	 26	 DPAC	 meeting	 at	 Eric	
Langton	to	discuss	why	we	should	join	and	what	the	benefits	of	membership	
are.	

4. Administration	Report	
Student	Council	put	on	good	frost	fest	before	break.		There	have	been	many	
great	 things	 happening	 this	 year	 from	 student	 council	 with	Ms.	Walton’s	
leadership.	
Bells	and	PA	not	working	since	the	break.		Some	like	having	no	bells	but	we	
do	need	a	PA	system.		It	may	be	a	while	before	it	is	fixed.	
Scholarship	info	night	is	Jan.	19	at	7pm	here	at	SRT.	



Staffing	 levels	are	being	 increased	due	 to	court	 rulings.	 	We	are	getting	9	
blocks.			
EPIC	program	is	working	well.	
Report	cards	went	home	on	Dec.	15.		Gr.	11/12	were	good	
																																																																				Gr.	8/9	not	too	bad	
																																																																				Gr.	10	not	as	good	
Student	Intervention	Team	–	SIT-	they	identify	kids	who	need	a	little	more	
guidance,	support	for	a	number	of	reasons.		It	is	going	well.	
Timetable	(handed	out)		proposed	for	next	school	year	
Hockey	Academy	is	approved	for	next	year.		They	are	thinking	about	block	B	
for	 this	but	are	working	out	 ice	 time	at	 the	moment.	 	Advertising	 for	 this	
academy	will	begin	at	Gr.	7	night.	
Booklet	 for	 course	 selection	will	 be	 coming	 up	 at	 the	 end	 of	 this	month.		
Some	new	courses	will	beoffered	next	year.	

5. No	old	business	
6. No	new	business	
7. Adjournment	8:17pm	

	
Next	meeting:		February	20,	2017	
	


